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Guard  

Approved?  
How can I tell? 

Why does it matter? 

Skydivers wear their parachute, football players wear 

their helmets, drivers wear their seatbelts, responsi-

ble swimmers wear their life vest! The YMCA has been 

America’s swim teacher for over a century and it is 

our mission to provide a safe and enjoyable experi-

ence for the community and youth. The Y believes in 

following practices and procedures upheld by the 

most reputable organizations, such as the U.S. Coast 

Guard, when it comes to water safety. While many 

store brand floaties and toys are popular, they are not 

designed to keep you safe while swimming. A USCG 

approved vest will help keep you afloat and reduce 

the risk of injury. The Prescott YMCA does not allow 

Non-USCG flotation devices while swimming in our 

facility.  

More Questions? Contact Austin Olsen at 928-445-7221 ext: 239 or austin.olsen@prescottymca.org 

It is important to be able to identify 

which floatation devices are USCG 

approved. A USCG flotation device 

will come with a tag displaying the 

device type, size, serial number, and a 

stamp of approval. It is important that 

the vest is in serviceable condition 

and the appropriate size for the in-

tended user.  

While popular at many aquatic attractions, these are just a few common examples of NON-USCG flotation devices on the 

market. Many of these come with a caution label stating “WARNING-This is not a lifesaving device”. The Prescott YMCA 

requires non swimmers to wear USCG approved life vest while swimming in our facility with adult supervision.  

What if  I don’t have a 

USCG Vest?  

Don’t have a vest? The Prescott 

YMCA will have USCG vests available 

(to borrow) while you swim!  


